
   
 
 

Elementary principals and teachers.  Are you 
looking for support teaching elementary science? 

 
 

Minnesota Science Teachers Association has an 
offer for you! 

 

MnSTA is offering a one-
year membership that 

covers ALL the teachers 
in your building for only 

$75! 

Each teacher will get full access 
to our monthly newsletter, all 

online science resources and the 
member rate for our annual 

science teacher’s conference! 

If you would like more information or to take advantage of 
this great offer, please email: 

Lee.Filipek@district196.org  or 
Kandy.NolesStevens@smsu.edu 

 


